Grandparents-&.Special
Persons Day.2016

Dear Parents:

Grandparents & Special Persons Day is always a great time at Our Lady Star of the Sea School! This year,
we’re looking forward to Celebrating the Light in All of Us with Mass, Continental Breakfast with
Entertainment, Classroom Visits, and an early dismissal. Grandparents Day is scheduled for Monday,
October 24, 2016 starting with 9:00am Mass.

We are looking for volunteers to help with:

* Set-up of Providence Room (7:30 am)

* Greeters and Escorts

* Serve breakfast/help in kitchen

* Clean-up of Providence Room (11:00am)

* Donate baked goods, continental breakfast foods, juice, coffee, and tea

If your child has a grandparent or guest who cannot attend, please ask them to write a letter to your
student(s) so they can open them during the classroom visit portion of the day. The letters can be
mailed to the school, e-mailed to mcgaffinfam@gmail.com or faxed to the school at 410.326.9478. Be
sure to note the student’s name and grade on the letters so they can be delivered.

New this year, dismissal will be at 12:30 for all students and those students with permission will be able
to leave with their guests once classroom visits have concluded. In order to allow your child(ren) to
leave with their guest, please fill out the bottom portion of this form and send it in by October 24"

My Child(ren) , have
permission to leave school on Monday, October 24, 2016 with

concluding the Grandparents and Special Friends Festivities.

Signature Date



